
 
 

 

 

Brno, June 8, 2018 

 
 

Dear Madam President, 

Dear Mister President,  

 

in my capacity as President of the Constitutional Court of the Czech Republic, currently chairing the 

Conference of the European Constitutional Courts (CECC), I have received the attached letter from 

Mr Valer Dorneanu, the President of the Constitutional Court of Romania.  

 

Even though I do not have further information thereto, I wish to bring the issue to your attention.  The 

letter contains serious assertion about the pressure and attacks, in the public arena, directed against 

the Constitutional Court of Romania. I expect to learn more from the delegation of the Constitutional 

Court of Romania in the framework of our joint meeting next week.  

 

 

 Yours sincerely,  

 

Pavel Rychetský 

President of the Constitutional Court of the Czech Republic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed: 

- Letter from the President of the Constitutional Court of Romania 


